
 

 

A thank you letter from the Little Brothers of Ste. Thérèse.  

 

“Dear Parishioners of Immaculate Heart of Mary,  

The Congregation of the Little Brothers of Ste. Thérèse greet you in Christ’s name, 

and thank you for the financial support given to our Congregation to help the 

Haitian poor through Fr. Bill’s intermediation.  We thank you for the aid given on 

the occasion of Fr. Bill’s 40th Anniversary. This aid will enable us to help the 

poorest of the poor women, children and adults, on the level of agriculture, first aid 

training after natural disasters, etc.  Thanks to your generosity the mission of the 

Little Brothers of Ste. Thérèse to the poor becomes more and more significant. 

In turn, we have nothing to offer but our prayers on your behalf.  However, your 

generosity and your act of solidarity will stir up those prayers from us for you.  We 

wish you ongoing Easter blessings. 

May the presence of our Risen Lord abide with you and accompany you always.  

Brother Lozana Jean Jeune 

 

Father Bill’s postscript:   

For anyone who is interested in giving ongoing support to the Little Brothers, we 

hope to have a charitable program up and running in the not too distant future.  

 


